
I hope you are the right person to contact about this. I live at 6905 E. Spur Lane 
in Parker (Sierra Vista). I’m a nurse practitioner employed downtown at the VA 
Hospital. I work lots of long hours every week. Recently I’ve been awakened multiple
times by aircraft during the night, which I think has become frequent in recent 
months. I am recovering from a military related head injury and find this very 
disruptive to my sleep, which in turn increases my symptoms and ability to get to 
work. I’ve actually had to take days off because of this. I was in the Air Force for
24 years and am not really bothered a lot by daytime flight noise, and actually 
still enjoy Buckley’s jets. Do you know why there is so much night noise coming from
Centenniel? It’s not a major airport, so it’s kind of ridiculous. If I need to 
contact someone else, please let me know. Thanks.
 
Theresa Osburn  303-840-7228
6905 E. Spur Lane
Parker, Co 80138
taosburn@msn.com (personal email)


